>/ S/A

GEST."ON ENERGETICA SA ESP.

PRE- 00590

Manizales, February 28, 2012

UN Global Compact Office
United Nations

New York City, NY 10017
USA

Subject: Grace lefter
To whom it may concern,

We are aware that the deadline for submitting our company's annual Communication
on Progress (COP) to the Global Compact website is on April 13" 2012, however we
wish to request a Grace Period of 90 days.

The reason for our request is that Global Compact Colombia will give a seminar of
COP elaboration on March 29", and we consider that it will provide us the important
guideline we require to submit a better report.

We remain committed to the UN Global Compact and to reporting on our progress, so
we kindly request this Grace Period in order to prepare our COP in a professional way.

Thanks for your attention.

Sincerely,

. L.
JAIME ZAPTA FRANCO
CEO

Maria Alejandra G.

‘Porque nada es mes importanie que fa vida, en GENSA la sequridad estd primesa”
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